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Mr. Fulton, 

scott kylander-johnson 

Adam Fulton 
Zoning Notice for Ed and Candy Barbo Property on 10013 West Skyline Parkway Duluth, MN 55810 

Tuesday, July 03, 2018 1:51:25 PM 

My family lives on 41 10 99th Ave West in Duluth, right beneath Mr. and Mrs. Eel and Candy Barbo. For the second time in 

about a year, I sec there is another notice regarding the variance the Barbo family is applying for once again. It is my 

understanding that they were denied the first time around and it is our hope that you will stick with the City's cu1Tent 

legislative code and not make an exception for this time around either. 

As you arc probably aware, Mr. and Mrs. Barbo already own a house on 100th Ave West and have access to the pole bam in 

the area your letter references. My family moved to this part of town to get away from people, knowing that one needed 5 

acres before building, ensuring fewer people. Furthermore, we basically have one inlet/outlet, Skyline Road, which is already 

quite busy, extremely rough and certainly in no shape to accommodate the excess traffic a home building project will require. 

In addition, our fragile ecosystem in this part of Duluth cannot handle an influx in horse traffic and another new home since 

Stewart Creek, a clumping ground for all kinds of trash already, borders the property. 

Once rules are tinkered with, a slippery slope can follow, opening up a new can of wonns. 

Please keep the zoning code as it is and do not allow this variance. 

Sincerely. 

Scott and Sara Kylanclcr-.Johnson 
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